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Dear Len 

 

Shaping Our Future Hospitals Programme 

I am pleased that our organisations are working well together to develop a coherent plan for 

tertiary services in South Wales in line with WHSSC commissioning plan, to ensure that we can 

provide the best possible access to patients, secure the best clinical outcomes and ensure 

services are sustainable into the future. This work is important to inform the clinical services plans 

and associated infrastructure plans in our organisations are developing.  

 

We fully support the work you are doing to develop the Cardiff and Vale Future Hospitals 

Programme -. The programme has many similarities with our programme business case which is 

currently being completed, which like the Cardiff and Vale PBC, has at its centre the need to 

redesign clinical services. We can see real value in continuing to collaborate as both organisations 

develop these plans over the coming months to ensure that we share learning and dovetail our 

plans where it makes sense to do so.  

 

We also believe that there is an exciting opportunity to work together as we develop the elements 

of our plans which relate to increasing our contribution to the academic health and life sciences in 

South Wales to not only benefit patients in the region but to contribute to economic growth, which 

will be even more important in the reconstruction post COVID.  

 

I would personally value some time to go through the proposals in more detail. 

Pencadlys Bwrdd Iechyd Prifysgol Bae Abertawe  

Un Porthfa Talbot, Parc Ynni, Baglan, Port Talbot, SA12 7BR   Ffôn 01639 683334 

 

Swansea Bay University Health Board Headquarters 

One Talbot Gateway, Baglan Energy Park, Port Talbot, SA12 7BR   Phone 01639 683334 

Rydym yn croesawu gohebiaeth yn y Gymraeg ac yn y Saesneg. We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 
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Thank you for sharing with details of the Programme Business Case at our last Partnership 

meeting. I know our teams continue to meet to share plans and we look forward to continuing to 

work with you on this exciting programme.  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mark Hackett 

Chief Executive  

 


